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 Welcome to Week 5 and this term feels like it?s flying by!  In Sunday?s Gospel (Mt. 22:34-40) 

Jesus tells the scribes that the greatest commandment is to love God with all our heart, soul, 

mind, and strength: and that the second commandment is to love our neighbour as we love 

ourselves.  This second commandment challenges us to forgive the misgivings of others and 

treat them with the kindness, dignity and respect we would wish for in return.  These two 

commandments which our Lord says are the greatest, are at the very heart of what we aim to 

pass on to the learners of our school.

Last Friday was such a great day for our school community with over 100 grandparents and 

special people attending our liturgy, activities and morning tea in their honour.  Thank you so 

much to the Parents and Friends committee members who provided the delicious morning 

tea.  Also well done to the staff who planned and led this day, especially thanks to Miss 

Cartwright for the liturgy preparation and being in charge on the day.  Friday night?s 

Community Fun Night was another great community event led by our school.  We had well 

over 300 people join us for a fun and relaxed time together.  Thank you to the School Advisory 

Council for leading this event.  I would like to make special mention of Ella Pollock, who went 

above and beyond to ensure the night ran smoothly.  Rob Merkel, Brent Borkwoski, Clancy 

Graham, Kris Cameron, Josh and Bec Coombs and Justin Thies were also amazing contributors.  

Thank you to Ben Appleby who organised our Dunking Machine (thanks a lot Ben!! ha ha), Kylie 

from Kookaburra massage who donated a 1hr massage for the raffle, the Lions Club for the 

activities, Justin Thies with his Auskick clinic and Brent Borkowski who projected the kid?s movie 

onto the big screen! If I have left anyone else out, I sincerely apologise and thank you for your 

contributions to a wonderful event.

For the record, the raffle winners were: Rick Gray ($100 meat tray), Lyndon Goulding ($100 

meat tray) and Hughie Keely (1hr massage from Kookaburra massage).  Thanks to the Merkel 

girls and their crew for selling all the raffle tickets.
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 A PRAYER

Jarrod Mullavey (Principal)

Take care and God bless,

This week at school sees our Yr6 learners attend high school transition days at either St 

Joseph?s Echuca or Cohuna Secondary College.  We will conclude our week with an 

assembly in the church on Friday (2:20pm - all are welcome to attend).

Just remember that following this week we have a long weekend with the Melbourne Cup 

next Tuesday.  There will be no school on: Monday 6th November and Tuesday 7th 

November.  I hope families are able to get some time over the long weekend to take a 

breath and prepare for the run to Christmas!!
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30t h Oct ober

Oskar  Hayes
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j unior school
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SENI OR SCHOOL

This week in 3/4B we have been explore area and per im et er . 
Learners used spaghet t i t o m ake 4 sided shapes and t hen 

calculat ed t he per im et er  using a ruler . Learners enjoyed t he 
challenge of  m ak ing ir regular  4 sided shapes before m ak ing t he 

per im et er .
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COMMUNITY NEWS

 

We have 4 doz 
eggs for  sale.

$5.00
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Call ing all Mo growers!
 

Every November I (try to) grow a mustache to raise awareness for men?s health and wellbeing - 
Movember.  This November I am looking for members of our school community to join in the 
fun!  If you are interested, this is what you can do to help out:

- Take a photo of yourself on Nov 1st (without a mo) and share it with us
- Take a photo of yourself each week showing your growth! and share it with us
- Allow us to put these photos on our school social media
- Everytime someone asks you about your ?mo?, ask them two questions: ?How are you 

going?? (and really listen to their answer).  And ask them ?When was the last time you went 
to the doctors for a check up??

I am not wanting you to raise money, but I am asking you to raise awareness around men?s 
mental health and wellbeing.  
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The St Vincent de Paul Society is an international organisation 
operating in 153 countries and has over 800,000 members 
worldwide. The Society has a presence on every continent in the 
world with the exception of Antarctica perhaps. Mrs Mathers in 
her role as chaplain at our school is also a St Vinnies Kerang 
member. She is able to assist families with food vouchers or 
other resources that families require. You can make 
appointments to see her if a need arises. Please do not hesitate 
to contact the school.

"Helping one person m ay not  change t he whole wor ld, But  it  
could change t he wor ld for  one person."

God Bless Mrs Mathers

Prep/1

Year1/2

Year3/4 LK

Year  3/4 B

Year  5/6 WM

Year  5/6 D.

LOGIN DETAILS

SCHOOL:  St Marys School

SCROLL to Cohuna

Note:  No cash please pay through Loop

School Term Dates 2023: 

Term 1: 27th Jan - 6th Apr 

Term 2: 24th Apr - 23rd Jun

Term 3: 10th Jul - 15th Sep

Term 4: 2nd Oct - 20th Dec 
.

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 
custodians of the land on which 
we meet;  the Barrapa Rappa 

People, and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 
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